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An owner may submit a complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE., Washington, DC 20590; or call the toll-free Vehicle 
Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov, if 
he or she believes that: 

• The manufacturer, distributor, or dealer has failed or is unable to remedy the defect or 
noncompliance without charge. 

• The manufacturer has failed or is unable to remedy the defect or noncompliance 
without charge within a reasonable time, which is not longer than 60 days in the case of 
repair after the owner's first tender to obtain repair following the earliest repair date 
specified in the notification, unless the period is extended by Administrator. 

 
You may be eligible to receive a reimbursement for the cost of repairs made prior to receiving 

this notice. Federal law requires that you forward a copy of this safety recall notice to the 

lessee within 10 days. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.   

Best Regards, 

Umrao Nagi 

Director of Service, 

umrao.nagi@vicinitymotor.com 

 

 

 
 




